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The Site Allocations Local Plan, prepared by Forest Heath District Council 
was submitted to the Secretary of State for Examination in Public on the 
24th March 2017.   

 
An Independent Inspector, Christa Masters (Hons) MRTPI has been 

appointed to conduct the Examination into the Site Allocations Local Plan.        
 

Examination Hearings 
 
Hearings will commence at 9.30am on Tuesday 17th October 2017 in the 

Council Chamber at Forest Heath District Council, Council Offices, College 
Heath Road, Mildenhall IP28 7EY. 

 
It is anticipated that the Hearing sessions will run for a total of 3 days, 
from 17th – 19th October 2017 (with one reserve day on 24th October).  

 
Further details of the examination including the programme for hearing 

sessions can be found on the Councils website via:  
www.westsuffolk.gov.uk/fhexamination2017 or details can be obtained 
from the Independent Programme Officer, Mrs Annette Feeney, on 07775 

771026 or by email at annette.feeney@westsuffolk.gov.uk      
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